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Connecting 
  Affirming 
   Reaching       
     Equipping  
       Sending 
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THE LORD'S DAY 
July 27, 2025 

 
                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
        Children's Church (9:00 & 11:10) 
 
So glad that you can be present to worship the Lord today! 
Other ways of staying connected with the OUB family include 
Wednesday evening Bible study/prayer (6:30), YouTube 
recording of worship service (greencastleub.org), prayer 
chain(debandmaude@yahoo.com), and WRGG radio spots (93.7 
FM at 9:25 am and 5:25 pm).  You can also check out Facebook 
(Otterbein United Brethren Church) for posts regarding 
upcoming services and events. 
 

Next Sunday - 4:00 and 6:45  
G-A Old Home Week worship service at the high school.  
G-A choir.  You'll be greatly blessed! 
 

Wednesday, August 6 - NO prayer/Bible study that evening due 
to OHW 
 

 
The Altar Flowers are in memory of Denny Tracey  
given by Carole Stockslager, Brandi Stevens, Lori 
Clopper and families. 

Prelude 
Doxology 

Prayer 
Hymn (404) 

Special Music (Tim McCarty) 
Worship Music 
Bible Message 

Hymn (300) 
Benediction 

All power 
has been given 
to me 
in the heavens 
and 
upon the earth. 
-Jesus 
(Matthew 28:18) 



Pastor:   
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Pastor: 
Jordan Wheeler 
jordan@greencastleub.org 
(847) 421-2687 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm  
office@greencastleub.org 
(717) 597-8525 
Hours 9 to 3 Tues/Wed/Thurs. 
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org 
(301) 842-7573 
Prayer Group: 
Deb Cline  
debandmaude@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

We are in need of teachers for Sunday 
School for 1st and 2nd grade class for next 
school year, and teachers for the 

Wednesday night age 2-kindergarten class.  These could be a few 
individuals working together so you would not need to teach every 
week.  Please reach out to Daphne Murray or Cindy Rawley if you 
have an interest. 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery The Rayarao Family Sheri Michalsky 

2nd Nursery Jamie Lytle Cindy Rawley 

Acolyte Ben Bowman 1st 
Carter Wagaman 2nd  

Grayson Murray 1st 
Loretta Wagaman 

2nd 

Prelude David Rawley CD 

Greeters 
Tom & Cindi Keely Connie Robinson & 

Debbie Oberholzer 
 

Last Week… 7/20/25 

Attendance 206 

General $8006.51 

Missions $2,966.50 

Building Fund $3,062.50 
Sunday School $ 356.00 

Summer Sermons (requested topics) 
July 27 - Bearing Witness (Ethan Clever)  
Aug. 3 - Four Gospels? 
Aug. 10 - "Suffering" for Christ   
Aug. 17 - Spiritual Warfare (Mark Burkett) 
Aug. 24 - Forgiveness      
Aug. 31 - Grief 
 



 
A small group will be traveling to Winston Salem mid-August to 
assist the Pegram’s with their Kidz Xtreme end of summer pool 
party.  We will be providing snacks, drinks, beach towels, school 
supplies and personal items for the children and toiletries and 

kitchen items for the mothers.  We plan to purchase our food and back-to-schools 
supplies when we arrive in Winston-Salem.  If you would like to donate to our 
trip for these items, please put your donation in the can on the table by the 
bulletins.   And/or you can donate beach towels, any size toothbrush, and 
toothpaste.   These can be placed in the two tall baskets between the lower lobby 
doors.  Thank you!  Linda Dombrowsky (717) 593-9784    
 

 
August 4.  Join us for GOOD MORNING GREENCASTLE in 
the OUB multipurpose room (10:30).  This is a program of 
music, skits, games, and door prizes as we welcome Old 
Home Week.   
WALKING with Jesus TACOS will be 

available at the end of the program for lunch.  
Want to help out?  Contact Jeannie Johnston 
(program) or Ellen Fritz (lunch). 
 
 
Karyn Murray's father, Craig Zearfoss, has been diagnosed with 
leukemia and is very discouraged.  She would like to shower him 
with get well wishes and prayers.  If you would like to send him a 
card, his address is: Craig Zearfoss, 22 S Greene St, Room N9W45, 
Baltimore, MD 21201.  Letting him know we care because we care 
about Karyn and Will is a wonderful idea. 
 

Common Ground Survey 
The survey is included in your bulletin for your 
convenience.  If you prefer, the survey can be 

accessed online using this QR code.   
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http://www.foodista.com/blog/2014/04/27/walking-tacos-are-a-handheld-meal
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

